
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
What a week it has been! Thank you to you all for acting so swiftly on Monday to collect your children from 
school.   

It has been an absolute joy seeing your children engaging on class DOJO’s and completing the work set, as per 
our remote learning plan. We have received an eclectic mix of written & typed work, photographs, pictures and 
videos. Teachers have been able to offer feedback on all work uploaded. The Trailblazers have enjoyed a daily 
zoom meeting with Mrs Bone and the Detectives & Mrs Tetchner joined today. The children have enjoyed 
quizzes, treasure hunts, show & tell and some dancing on Go Noodle as well as going through the work for that 
day.   

We understand that some of you may not have managed to engage DOJO’s, due to various commitments and 
issues. The work will remain on DOJO’s over half term, so children can complete some of the tasks when they 
are able.   

This week, we missed our annual talk from ‘Boxes of Hope, Cumbria’. If you can contribute a shoebox, we are 
requesting they are returned to school by Monday 9th November, so they can be in quarantine for 72 hours 
before they are collected.   

Yesterday, we had official confirmation from NHS Test and Trace that we had acted accordingly and that the 
children (N,R,1,2) and adults who are classed as a contact, need to self isolate at home until Friday 30th 
October. Let’s hope the sun is shining on the Saturday and Sunday after, so we can all enjoy some autumnal 
sunshine.  

We are looking forward to school reopening after half term and hope everyone is back and feeling healthy 
ready to work hard on the build up to Christmas.  

Thank you once again for your patience and support,  

All the best,  

 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 95% 
Year 5 100% 
Year 6 93% 

Excellent!! 
Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2, 
Year 3 & Year 
5, well done 

Diary Autumn 2020 
 

Monday 2nd School re-opens for second half of Autumn Term, 8.50am Y4 & Y6, 8.55am Y3 
& Y5, 9.05am YN, YR, Y1 & Y2 

 Art Club – Group 2, after school until 4.15pm 
Friday 6th  Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 9th Last day to book / return Xmas 4 Schools orders 
 Art Club after school until 4.15pm 

 
MENU 3 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 2nd of 
November 

2020 


